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23rd June 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Arrangements have been made for Reception to visit St Matthew’s Church on Monday 10th July. 
 
We will be leaving school at around 2.00 p.m. and returning at approximately 3.00 p.m.  It will take 
around 20 minutes to walk to the church, then we will take time to pray and look at some of the 
different objects inside the church before walking back to school.  
 
We will be walking along a very busy road and will therefore need some parents or grandparents 
to help look after the children on our trip. If you, or another family member, are available to help 
then please let us know on the slip below and return it as soon as possible.  
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Mrs L Winterhalder  
Reception Class teacher     
 
 
 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

St Matthew’s Church  

 
I give*/do not give* permission for my child …………………………………………………to attend St 
Matthew’s Church. 
 
I am available to help on the day  Yes   No   
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………..Parent/Carer. 
 


